16* August 2021

To:
Camden Planning

From:
Giacomo Carloni and Monika Tyborowska
and Tony Madigan

Object: Supporting letter for joint application

To whom it may concern:
Dear Sit/Madam,

following the advice of the respective planning officers, the applications 2021/0433/P
(registered on the 1% of March 2021) and 2021/0698/P (registered on the 19 of April 2021) have
been withdrawn and “replaced” with a new joint application between the owners of 9a Agamemnon
Road and 7a Agamemnon Road.

The two original applications had been filed separately and have already gone through their
respective consultation period. Camden Planning confirmed that they have no comments on the
proposed design and have already validated in principle the drawings hereby submitted. However, to
grant approval, they have requested to re-submit both applications as unique joint application
supported by a $106 Planning Obligations agreement.

As owners of 9a Agamemnon Road (Giacomo Carloni and Monika Tyborowska) and 7a
Agamemnon Road (Tony Madigan), we understand such requirement and willing to comply with the
advice received. As a matter of fact, we are already in contact with the Council Legal department, and
we are waiting for the relevant S106 agreement to be processed. As suggested by Camden Planning,
submitting this joint application in advance will benefit the creation of such documents.

Regards,

acomo Carloni

Monika Tyborowska

‘ony Madigan



